Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I wanted to take a moment to share a summer music camp opportunity with you and your child. Each June at Eastern Kentucky University a camp entitled Foster Music Camp takes place. During this music camp students in band, orchestra, choir, world percussion, piano and guitar all convene on the college campus of EKU and participate in a summer music camp program. 

This program is designed to provide your students with more individualistic opportunities on their specific instrument or voice part in addition to the standard large groups they often perform in. Students receive instruction from professionals, outstanding performance and rehearsal facilities, a packed daily schedule full of masterclasses, lessons, small ensembles, chamber groups, large ensembles, theory classes, conducting classes, recitals, concerts, and social/recreational activities, etc...

It is a unique summer program that has been around for 84 years and had proved to be a positive experience for those who attend. 

This year due to covid restrictions the camp will be offered as a commuter (day camp) option and a limited amount of spots are available. 

I would encourage you to take a moment and visit their website for further information including dates, pricing, schedules and other pertinent items. Scholarships and financial aid assistance are also available. 

www.fostercamp.org

If you have questions about the camp you can contact the camp directly at info@fostercamp.org  

I hope you will consider this opportunity for your child. I appreciate your time, consideration, and support of music education. 

Sincerely,
